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Introduction 
We’ve all heard the great news. PPCC is officially coming back once and for all, stronger 
than ever. Please read this document with further details about the opening. 
 

General Changes 
As we plan to expand bigger than ever before, we also need to make some changes to 
help us with this development. There will be reforms to the staffing structure, changes to 
the games and graphics, etc. Any changes we make are optimised to the fullest potential 
in-order to have a positive impact of the business. Changes will open new opportunities for 
us to expand.  
 

Concerns 
With many members of the community being here from very early on, we completely 
understand the concern you have with these changes. However, there is absolutely nothing 
to worry about. Any changes we do make are not all permanent, some are temporary. We 
will ensure that the company ethics and lovely community always remain the same. When 
new ideas are suggested, we will ensure to cover all points of view in a debate. 
 

Future 
Currently, there are no exact dates for anything. We are constantly looking ahead and 
working hard behind the scenes to bring back PPCC for you. We appreciate all of the 
support from members that have stuck with us – thank you. 
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